





January 11, 2006

The Honorable Drew Edmondson

Attorney General

State of Oklahoma

300 N. Lincoln Blvd., Suite 112

Oklahoma City, OK 73105

Dear Mr. Edmondson:

The Grand Lake Association would like to applaud your efforts on behalf of Oklahoma and Oklahomans regarding the critical issue of water quality. The Grand Lake Association has as its mission “to protect, promote and preserve Grand Lake O’ the Cherokees” and has been doing this for the past 54 years. 

The importance of clean water impacts multiple issues not the least is having an abundant supply of safe drinking water. Clean lakes and streams have an economic impact on the State, counties and local municipalities. Clean water provides positives in the form of residential and commercial development, recreation, tourism and job creation. Pollution knows no state borders. 

The Board of Directors endorses your work on all our behalf and future generations.

Sincerely,

Charlotte Johnson

Board President

